
Project Update: August 2010 
 
In July 2010, we completed the administration of questionnaires to tradipractitioners, 
ending up with 62 respondents, and a temporary indication that some 56 wildlife species 
can be applied for 53 medicinal usages. The data analysis so far indicates that species listed 
as “totally protected” in Cameroon legislation or “endangered” by IUCN rating, and extinct 
in the study area (for some) rank higher as medicinal wildlife species. 
 
In August 2010, following analysed data so far, we produced 500 posters of MEDICINAL 
WILDLIFE SPECIES OF CAMEROON’S NORTH WEST REGION, for further awareness 
campaigns.  
 
CIRMAD, a local conservation NGO funded for 50 more of the posters, besides assistance in 
getting pictures and ranking of some of the species in the study site.  

 
Poster to be unveiled at our “Medicinal Wildlife 
Symposium” scheduled for September 2010.  
 
 


